Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
The Study Committee on Investor-Owned Water and Wastewater Utility Systems
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION – The Study Committee on Investor-Owned Water and Wastewater Utility Systems announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: Cancellation Notice: July 11, 2012, 10:00 a.m. – 5:00 p.m. (EST)

PLACE: Knott Building, Room 116K, 404 S. Monroe Street, Tallahassee, FL 32399-1100

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The first meeting of the Study Committee on Investor-Owned Water and Wastewater Utility Systems has been cancelled, and will be rescheduled for July 26, 2012. See Notice of Meeting in this Issue.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: JoAnn Chase, (850)413-6978 or JChase@psc.state.fl.us.
